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Upcoming Events

Important RemindersAttendance 

Welcome to a new school year at Half Acres
Primary Academy!
It has been an absolute pleasure to welcome
all the children back this week and we are
pleased to have many new children joining us
too.
I’d like to take the opportunity to THANK YOU
for your support in ensuring that all children
arrive on time to join their classes on the
playground for the bell at 8.50am and for
ensuring correct and appropriate uniform.
This has ensured a smooth start to teaching
and learning and sets a high expectation for
all.

An overview of the annual diary will be
shared next week.
This will support you in planning ahead in
order to attend and prepare for events,
meetings and celebrations.
We will always endeavour to
communicate as much in advance as
possible.

Please ensure your child has a water bottle
available in school everyday in order to keep
hydrated.

THANK YOU to everyone who has asked
about Miss Taylor and shared their thoughts
and best wishes.  This has been passed on
and she is so very grateful of your kindness.
Be assured, we will be planning a fundraiser.

CONGRATULATIONS to Miss Cawthorne who
welcomed baby Ashely to the world last
week.  Both are doing really well xx

Mrs. Taylor

Messages 

Congratulations to 2A with the
highest attendance this week!

 
1NS  90.28%
1P 98.11%
2A  98.28%
2P  97.41%
3L  95.37%
3R  94.64%
4B  95.54%

4RS  97.45%
5B  97.22%
5W  97.5%
6P  95.31%
6R  96.88%

Whole school  96.2%


